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September 23, 2015

Greetings,

On behalf of the people of Maine, it is my pleasure to recognize the central service
technicians for their contributions to the hospitals of Maine, and the patients that are cared for.
The dedication that they show in taking responsible, diligent, and attentive measures in
sterilizing the hospital devices, for patients, is admirable.

The process of decontaminating, cleaning, assembling, sterilizing, storing, and
distributing medical instruments is important to the health and well-being of many Mainers. I
recognize that these technicians are dedicated to the safety of patients. Infections are prevented
in the operating rooms, Endoscopy suite, ICU, birth centers, and many other areas because of
their effective work.

I would like to thank these technicians for their noble work in the sterilization of surgical
instruments. [ wish them all the best as they continue to help the people of Maine.

Sincerely,

Paul R. LePage
Governor




